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REDCap Service Restored! 
 

Our IT team has restored our REDCap system. 
 

If you are still having issues, or have additional questions, please 
contact NCORP@wakehealth.edu. Include the Study Number in the subject line so we 
can route your question to the right Study Coordinator. 
 

Wake NCORP Website: https://wakencorp.phs.wakehealth.edu/ 
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